Dear Parents/ Carers

Please deter your children from bringing Pokemon cards into school for the remainder of this term.
There have been too many arguments recently related to Pokemon cards, especially amongst some
of the younger pupils.

Thank you for your cooperation with this.

Kind regards,

Mr Moss



